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           9th July 2019  
Dear Reception Parents,  
 
 
As the end of term approaches we have lots of exciting activities planned. 
 
Please see dates below for your diary.  
 

 Thursday 11th July 2019 Parents evening between 4.30-7.00pm class teachers will share your child’s 
end of year school report.  
 

 Monday 15th July 2019 Reception sports day. Children have been busy making banners and 
practising relay races in anticipation for our reception sport day. Weather 
permitting we will be running races in the outdoor area. Children are invited to 
bring a PE kit, including trainers or clothes to match their class colour e.g. 
Reception Yellow wear yellow t-shirts. Please make sure your child wears their 
uniform to school.  

 

 Tuesday 16th July 2019 Guided reading with our new class teacher. Make sure your on time for 
school as your child’s new class teacher will be joining their class to take part in some reading 
activities.  

 

 Wednesday 17th July 2019 Reception Graduation 10.30am. Join us to celebrate 
the end of your child’s reception year with singing, awards and refreshments.  

 

 Thursday 18th July 2019 Reception Pirate Picnic. Children have been working hard 
creating pirate eye patches, flags and hats for our pirate picnic. In class we will be making 
sandwiches in preparation for our afternoon picnic. Children are invited to bring a 
contribution to our picnic from home. Please do not bring any food containing nuts as 
there are children in school with nut allergies, thank you.  

 

 Friday 19th July 2019 End of year assemblies and fun day where children plan the 
classroom activities for the day. Children are invited to choose their most loved 
activities for their last day in school before the holidays.   

 

We hope the children have a wonderful end of term in reception. Please ask your child’s class teacher if you have 

any queries. Thank you for all your support.  

 
The Reception team  


